## PENN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS



100 Municipal Building Road Duncannon, PA 17020-1100 Office 717-834-5281 Fax 717-834-6854

Email penntwp6@ptd.net

Clifford Lindgren Karen Potteiger Forrest Woodward

## Minutes of 4/19/25

The Penn Township Board of Supervisors (PTS) met on Saturday, April 19, 2025 at 8:00 a.m. in the Municipal Building for their annual Road Study. Chairman Clifford Lindgren, Vice-Chairman Karen Potteiger, and Supervisor Forrest Woodward attended. Other personnel present were Secretary Jennifer Blouch (hereinafter referred to as Secretary). A list of visitors attending is on file in the Township Office. Chairman Lindgren convened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag and a moment of silence.

## **Recognition of Visitors:**

No one wished to speak.

Vice-Chairman Potteiger went through a list of roads provided by the Highway Foreman that we should look at closely. Specifically Haas, Cove, Creek, Barnett, Fritz, Ebersole, Middle Linton, Sawmill, Schoolhouse, and Susquenita Hills.

**Road Study:** The PTS left for the Road Study at 8:18 a.m. 35 miles were driven during the Road Study. The meeting reconvened at 10:25 a.m.

New Business: None

Amendment to the Agenda: None

**Adjournment:** Upon a Woodward/Potteiger motion, the Penn Township Supervisors voted unanimously to adjourn the meeting at 10:37 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted, Jennifer Blouch Secretary